Readers:

Read the first and second lessons at Sunday services as well as at other special services throughout the year. Typically, a reader will read once every 3 to 4 months. Currently the schedule is sent out 3 times a year in 4 month blocks. Lorraine emails out your readings a few weeks before your scheduled Sunday. 

If you aren’t able to attend the service on that date you can trade with someone else and contact the office to update the list. 
